
To: Members of the Saint Paul City Council

From: Amy and Rob Stolpestad

Re: Griggs-Scheffer Paving Project Phase 2 (Project 19233, Assessment 215200): Request to revise

proposed project in order to follow present roadway

Date: April 11, 2021

Dear Saint Paul City Council Members,

We are writing to join our neighbors on Edgcumbe Place in requesting that the city revise the

existing plans for the Edgcumbe Place paving project, which is a small part of the larger

Griggs-Scheffer Paving Project Phase 2 (Project 19233, Assessment 215200), so that it follows the

existing roadway. Making this relatively small but significant adjustment to the city’s plan would be

fiscally prudent for both the city and the neighbors on the street, as it would require far fewer

changes related to tree, fence, wall, and utility removal and rebuilding. Furthermore, it would

spare our neighbors at 4 Edgcumbe Place from having the road moved within 10 feet of their living

room.

We request that the Council, before authorizing any work on Edgcumbe Place as part of Part 2 of

the Griggs-Scheffer Project, instruct City staff to revise project plans to allow the replacement road

for Edgcumbe Place to be constructed on the location of the current road.

Thank you for your time and service to our city.

Amy and Rob Stolpestad

1 Edgcumbe Place

651-755-8032 (Amy)


